Three years ago, my husband and i moved to Portland to fulfill our dream of living car-free. We know it is healthier for us, for plants
and animals and for other people NOT to spew toxic gases when we go grocery shopping or to the movies. We are opposed to
everything HB 3065 stands for.

We don't need more freeways, more debt and more pollution. This bill would continue to prioritize cars and would NOT improve
congestion. The only way to improve congestion is to make mass transit more convenient and cheaper than driving. We need to
invest MORE in mass transit and non-car transportation and force people out of their cars. Building more freeways just makes it
easier to keep driving. All research has shown that more freeways lead to more congestion, more pollution and lower quality of life,
especially for the people of color and poor people who live along freeway corridors.

Please vote NO on HB 3065. Let's make Oregon the green state it used to be. Let's use our tax dollars to keep families, especially
BIPOC families, healthier. NO on 3065!



